To Whom It May Concern, February 20, 2015

We have known and employed Mike Jenner for almost two decades — first, as a
young man just entering the landscape business and, ultimately, as the
owner/operator of his company “Dragonfly Landscape Design.” Over the course
of those years, Mike has provided stunning designs, quality products and
unparalleled service.

Mike designed and managed two major projects for us, and three updates to
those projects. Those projects included the removal of 12 foot high, 20 year old
junipers, re-grading one-third of our property, and installing the following:
boulders, a large patterned concrete patio, a beautiful moss rock fireplace,
retaining walls, pathways, lighting, a water feature, trees and plantings.

We could not be happier with the finished landscape and are delighted to watch it
mature. You will not find a better landscape designer and team to work with.

Please feel free to contact us through Mike if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Clare and Dave Leonard



